
 Please vote no on HB3501! 

 This legislation is harmful to everyone and further destabilizes the state of Oregon.  This will in 
 no way help people move past homelessness and just further entrench people into their current 
 situations and bring the rest of the state down with them. 

 It also bypasses the rights of people that are not homeless as it removes our right to enjoy the 
 use of public lands.  It's ok to be compassionate and help  people rise out of their current 
 situations.  It isn't ok to just lower the standard and bring everyone else down to them. 

 The proper legislation is one that brings in safety, opportunity for all and not just a select 
 demographic. 


